
We hope that your child has enjoyed taking part in Children’s University 
this year.  Whether they have collected lots of stamps or are just 
beginning, we hope that they will be able to continue stamping their 
online and paper passports throughout the Summer break. Please find 
below some activity ideas that we hope will keep you going.

Activities to do at home and online
On the Children’s University website we have lots of activities that 
children can do at home and online, please visit: 
www.tinyurl.com/bddk35k3 or point your phone camera at this 
QR code to go there. You’ll find lots of Challenge Sheets and 
tonnes of activities in a wide range of subjects as well as 
downloadable worksheets for some popular zoos, museums, and 
more.
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Have you been somewhere new?
Have you done a new and exciting activity? Have you visited 
somewhere that hasn’t already been validated as part of Children’s 
University? No worries, just download a reflection sheet! You can find 
the sheet here: www.tinyurl.com/5ex2tspn or point your phone 
camera at this QR code to go there. Whilst school is closed you can 
send completed sheets to eef@childrensuniversity.co.uk or to your 
local CU Manager.

Find activities in your local area by searching: 
www.childrensuniversity.co.uk/activity-search/
Follow us on Facebook for updates and new 
challenges: 
www.facebook.com/ChildrensUniversityTrust

We hope you have a wonderful Summer!


